
Dear Parents, December 7, 2016 
 

Tis’ the season to be jolly!  Our school year is definitely flying by here at 
Holsenbeck, and it is difficult to believe that half of the school year has already 
passed!  In order to celebrate our classroom accomplishments and the time we have 
shared so far learning in the classroom, each 4th grade homeroom will be holding a 
Winter Party on Thursday, December 15th at 9:00 in the morning.  I hope for 
students to enjoy time with one another, to share a breakfast and hot chocolate bar, 
and to engage in a few crafts and/or other holiday inspired activities at this time.  In 
order to make this happen, I definitely could use some help in acquiring the following 
items: 
 

● Peppermint candy canes or sticks  
● Whip cream bottles 
● Mini-Marshmallows 
● Fruit or fruit tray with dip 
● White, powdered donut holes (snowballs) 
● Muffins 
● Bagels 
● Cinnamon rolls 
● Juice boxes or Bottled orange juice  
● Plates  
● Forks  
● Napkins  
● Styrofoam cups 

 
 ​We have 26 students in the class, but families are welcome to come. Please keep 
this in mind when donating items..  
 
In addition to sending in food, I am always open to ideas for crafts/activities that you 
are familiar with and in which students will enjoy.  If you would like to help by 
sending in items and/or ideas, please email me at ​lauren.stapleton@barrow.k12.ga.us 
Thank you so much for making this a fun experience for your child and the other 
children in our class!  Happy holidays! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren Stapleton & Allyssa Frazier 
R.S.V.P. How many people in your family will be attending? ______ 

mailto:lauren.stapleton@barrow.k12.ga.us


Our Classroom Wish List 
 

We’ve been so good this year! Below are a few 
items we could use in our classroom as we begin 

2017. We greatly appreciate any donations!  
 

● Packs of copy paper (MUCH NEEDED!) 
● Wooden #2 Pencils 

● Erasers 
● Expo Markers 
● Index Cards 
● Kleenex 

● Crayola Markers 
● Colored Pencils 
● Paper Clips 

● Rolls of clear tape 
● Masking tape 

 
Thanks so much for all you do for our classroom! 

 
 


